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City of Cambridge Announces Cancelled Meetings, Early Closures 
All City Offices to Close at 2 p.m., All Public Meetings and Programs Cancelled for Feb. 2, 2015 

 
Cambridge, MA—Feb. 02, 2015 — The City of Cambridge will be closing all buildings to the public today at 2p.m. 
and all public meetings and programs have been cancelled, including the City Council meeting. Items originally 
scheduled to be before the City Council tonight will roll into the agenda for the February 9, 2015, meeting. The 
public can find rescheduled meeting times on the City’s online calendar at www.cambridgema.gov.  
 
Residents are reminded that a snow emergency parking ban is still in effect.  Parking is prohibited on streets signed 
No Parking during Snow Emergency. If you need to travel, please ensure that snow is cleared from the top of your 
motor vehicle to create safer conditions for those travelers around you. Information on when the snow emergency 
parking ban will be lifted will be available on the City’s website, www.cambridgema.gov, on Twitter at @CambMA, 
and on Facebook at CambridgeMA.gov. Additionally, subscribers to the Cambridge Alter Network will receive 
notification. The public can sign-up to receive notification of snow emergency parking bans at 
www.cambridgema.gov/AlertNetwork. 
 
The Department of Public Works (DPW) will continue to clear streets throughout the night, starting with major 
arteries. Your patience and participation in clearing sidewalks helps the City return streets and sidewalks to safe, 
passable conditions as quickly as possible. After major street clearing operations have been completed, crews will 
begin working on high traffic bus routes to clear snow from bus stops, ramps, and crosswalks. 
 
City Ordinance requires property owners to remove snow from sidewalks next to their property or business within 
12 hours of daytime snowfall and before 1 p.m. when it has fallen overnight. Property owners must also remove or 
melt all ice within 6 hours of the time it forms. There is a $50 fine for each day of non-compliance.  
 
Property owners are asked that when shoveling their sidewalks to please maintain a minimum of 36 inches clear 
width, so that people who use wheelchairs and other mobility devices (also parents using strollers, etc.) can 
navigate the sidewalk. The Cambridge Commission for Persons with Disabilities (CCPD) requests that a 48 inch 
clear width be created when possible – this gives an extra measure of safety. Additionally, CCPD urges residents 
and businesses to pay particular attention to the corners, where one sidewalk meets another – shovel the full 
length and width of curb ramps, so that pedestrians with disabilities can get to the crosswalks. Business owners are 
requested, if there is a disability parking space on the street near your storefront, to please take the extra time to 
shovel a clear path to that space, so that your customers with disabilities can visit your establishment. In particular, 
shovel a space wide enough so that vans with lifts can deploy the lift onto the sidewalk. 
 
The City recognizes the effort that goes into shoveling out any vehicle parked on a city street during a snow event. 
However, residents may not use objects such as trash/recycling barrels, furniture items or any other item to save 
parking spots on public streets. These items will be treated as trash and disposed of by DPW. 
 
Updated information will be available at www.cambridgema.gov throughout the storm. In addition, the public is 
encouraged to follow updates on Twitter at @CambMA and on Facebook at CambridgeMA.Gov. The City will be 
utilizing the hash tag #CambMASnow on Twitter to help the public follow the conversation. Members of the public 
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can also call 617-349-4800 or 617-349-4700 for information. Members of the public are encouraged to sign-up to 
receive notification of snow emergency parking bans at http://www.cambridgema.gov/AlertNetwork. 

- ### - 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/AlertNetwork

	City of Cambridge Announces Cancelled Meetings, Early Closures
	All City Offices to Close at 2 p.m., All Public Meetings and Programs Cancelled for Feb. 2, 2015


